
STANDING COMMITTEE ON HUMAN SERVICES 

Monday, November 2, 2015 

 

MINUTE NO. 52 

6:58 p.m. – Māmawapiwin Room (Room 8) 

 

Present: Greg Lawrence in the Chair and Members Danielle Chartier*, June Draude, Russ 

Marchuk, Roger Parent, Corey Tochor and Hon. Nadine Wilson. 

 

Substituting Members 

Danielle Chartier for David Forbes 

 

Other Members 

Glen Hart, John Nilson 

 

1. The following document was tabled: 
 

HUS 22/27 - Ministry of Health: Response to a question raised at the April 2, 2015 meeting of 

the committee re: 2014 Long-term Care Quality Assessments. 
 

2. The committee considered Bill No. 179 – The MRI Facilities Licensing Act.  

 

The following Health Ministers and officials appeared before the committee and answered questions: 

 

Witnesses 

Ministry of Health 

Hon. Dustin Duncan, Minister  

Hon. Greg Ottenbreit, Minister Responsible for Rural and Remote Health 

Max Hendricks, Deputy Minister 

Karen Lautsch, Assistant Deputy Minister  

Mark Wyatt, Assistant Deputy Minister  

Luke Jackiw, Director, Hospitals and Specialized Services, Acute and Emergency Services Branch 

Elaine Geni, Project Manager, Hospitals and Specialized Services, Acute and Emergency Services 

Branch 

 Ministry of Justice 

  Rick Hischebett, Crown Counsel, Civil Law Division 

 

3. The committee recessed from 8:31 p.m. until 8:38 p.m. 

 

4. The committee adjourned consideration of Bill No. 179 – The MRI Facilities Licensing Act. 

 

5. It was moved by Mr. Tochor: 

 

That this committee do now adjourn. 

 

The question being put, it was agreed to. 

 

6. The committee adjourned at 10:07 p.m. until November 3, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

________________________ _____________________________ 

Rob Park Greg Lawrence 

Committee Clerk Committee Chair 


